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Dear Parents 

We are delighted to welcome your child’s school to The Keys Academy Trust.  

The Keys is a Wokingham based Church of England multi academy trust and was established in June 2017 in partnership 

with Oxford Diocesan Board of Education to serve schools in this area. Earley St Peter’s Church of England Primary 

School was the first school to convert to academy status within the trust in July 2017 and subsequently The Coombes 

Church of England Primary School joined in September 2017 and St Sebastian’s Church of England Primary School in 

December 2017.  Your child’s school is one of three schools - Crazies Hill Church of England Primary School, Sonning 

Church of England Primary School and St Nicholas Church of England Primary School, Hurst - from the North Cluster in 

Wokingham that joined in September 2019 and Polehampton Church of England Infant and Junior Schools are in the 

final stages of the conversion process.  

The Keys was also successful in its bid to manage the new primary school in Shinfield, Alder Grove Church of England 

Primary School, which is due to open in September 2020. 

The Keys is committed to providing the very best educational experiences for our pupils and staff so that our family of 

schools are recognised as centres of academic and pastoral excellence at the heart of the communities they serve. The 

underlying values in our Trust are well suited to the diversity in our schools today and we actively seek to improve and 

collaborate with existing schools and to find new ones.  Our family of schools within the Trust are encouraged to be 

outward facing and collaborate with local schools and businesses for the benefit of the whole local community.  

We look forward to working in partnership with your child’s school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hester Wooller 
CEO, The Keys Academy Trust 
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